
 

May 2, 2025 

«PID» 

«PROPERTY_OWNER_1» 

«PROPERTY_OWNER_2» 

«PROPERTY_ADDRESS» 

«PROPERTY_CITY_STATE_ZIP» 

 

Subject: 2025 Street Rehabilitation Project, City Project ST259002 

Construction Beginning Soon 

 

Dear Property Owner, 

 

The city awarded the contract for the 2025 Street Rehabilitation Project to Northwest Asphalt, Inc. on 

April 22, 2025. The project includes Carlson Parkway between the city border with Minnetonka and 

County Road 61 and 6th Avenue between County Road 61 and Pineview Lane (see figure on back).  

 

The city’s construction inspector, Matt Tang, will be onsite regularly during construction and is available 

to answer questions. His contact information is below.  More information regarding the project is 

available on the project webpage, plymouthmn.gov/2025StreetRehab. Construction and schedule 

updates will be posted on the project webpage on a weekly or bi-weekly basis once construction is 

underway. There is also an option to sign up for email updates. If you have any questions regarding the 

project, feel free to contact myself or Matt.  

 

The city’s contractor plans to begin in Mid-May on Phase 1 (6th Avenue). This phase of the project has 

multiple different types of work including but not limited to road, trail, and utility work.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tony Miller, PE      Matt Tang     

Engineering Project Manager    Senior Engineering Technician 

tmmiller@plymouthmn.gov    MTang@plymouthmn.gov 

(763) 509-5528      (763) 509-5529

mailto:tmmiller@plymouthmn.gov


 

    


